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Classification: Internal 

 

Declaration letter 

 

 

Date: 2 March 2023 

 

 

FCC ID: 2AUZI-839215ID182 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

We Maersk Container Industri AS hereby declare that Sekstant BLE Transceiver (839215ID182) 

is capable of operating with channel 12 and 13 in regions other than the US. 

 

However, these two channels will be disabled via software, this device available for import and sale in 

the US will not operate on channels 12 and 13 and it will not be possible for users to configure these 

channels in the US. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, Please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

  

By : 

 

 Morten Heide  

 (Signature)  (Print Name)  

Title : CTO Telephone : +45 7364 3400  

     

On behalf of : Maersk Container Industri AS   

 (Company Name)   
 


